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Restful January 
 

“January is the beginning of a new year for us in the 
Western world.  Let us give to God what belongs to him: 

the first hours of our day, the first month of the year, 
the first of our increase, the first in every area of our 

life.  It’s devoted…The principle of the first fruits is that 
when you give God the first, he governs the rest and 

redeems in.” 
Paula White 

 
http://womansclub.wordpress.ncsu.edu/ 

“To unite NC State University women in common interests and to promote the welfare and 
advancement of the University.” 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Dean Simpson, President    LuAnne Bonanno, Editor 

919/616-3649      978/361-5651 

jsimpson57@nc.rr.com    luquota@gmail.com 

Our January meeting will be on Thursday, January 18th.  We will enjoy a 
delicious lunch of classic Caesar salad, chicken marsala, baked sweet 
potatoes, broccoli, rolls and butter, and coffee. 

 

President’s Message: 
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I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas and a great New Year.  We 
always make resolutions and set goals that we hope to achieve during 
the coming year.  I would like everyone to think about resolutions for 
the NCSU Women’s Club.   
 
During the holidays, we all probably ate foods that are family traditions 
and from across various regions and/or countries. At our January 
meeting we will learn all about food traditions of the American South. 
 
It’s hard to believe there are only four more meetings before we have 
our summer break.  Soon it will be time to think about nominees for 
executive positions and ideas for programs for next year.  I encourage 
you to volunteer for a committee chair or voice your interest in being a 
nominee. 
 
See you at the meeting! 
 
Dean Simpson 
 President, NCSUWC 
 
Reservations/Name Tag Committee: 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting on 
Thursday, January 18th!   
 
As a reminder, your reservation is due by either calling or emailing our 
President, Dean Simpson, regarding your attendance.  Reservations are 
due by Friday prior to our Thursday meetings. 
 



The cost for lunch will be $23.00 per person.  Please have your checks 
ready and made payable to the “NC State University Woman’s Club” at 
the time of registration.  If you are paying with cash, please have the 
exact amount as we do NOT have cash available to make change for 
you. 
 
As in the past, the same policy remains—No refunds for cancellations 
later than due date.  If you make a reservation, but do not attend or 
cancel your reservation by the deadline, you must still pay for your 
lunch(es). 
 
To make a lunch reservation, please call or email Dean Simpson as 
follows: 
 
  Email:  jsimpson57@nc.rr.com 
  Cell: 919-616-3649 
 
  Cost: $23.00 per person 
  Make check payable to: NC State University Woman’s Club 
  Lunch will be served at 11:45 am (meeting begins at 11:30 
am) 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday, January 18th. 
 
Helen Crane 
Reservations/Name Tag Committee Chair 
 
Historian: 
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Please note that I have a new email address: 
TeacherKB08@outlook.com 
 
I am requesting an assistant in the Historian position.  We now own a 
cabin in Colorado and for the last two years I have not been home in 
September and this year I was not in Raleigh in October. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Kathryn Bartley 
Historian 
 
Feed the Pack: 
While writing a check for the luncheon think about writing an additional 
check for Feed the Pack! !"#$%& 
 
Checks should be made out to: 
NC State University Foundation 
Memo:  Feed the Pack Pantry 
 
Hunger is real!! Let’s help our students stay healthy and well fed! 
 
LuAnne Bonanno 
Newsletter Editor 
 
978/361-5651 
luquota@gmail.com 
 
1317 Revolution Circle   255 Merrimack Street 
Raleigh, NC 27603     Methuen, MA 01844 
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